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OFFICIAL: Sensitive – NSW Government 

Mr Gerard Hayes 
Secretary 
Health Services Union NSW/ACT/QLD 

By email: secretary@hsu.asn.au;  

Andrei Bilic -Andrei.Bilic@hsu.asn.au 

23 October 2024 

Notification of Food Services Kitchen Relocation at Ryde Hospital and Staff Consultation 

Dear Mr Hayes,  

I am writing to inform you that HealthShare NSW’s Food Services Kitchen at Ryde Hospital will be 
relocated to a temporary facility within the hospital. 

This relocation is necessary due to the upcoming site redevelopment, which is scheduled to begin in 
mid-February 2025. As part of the redevelopment plan, the Food Services Kitchen will be addressed 
in stage one, requiring Food Services to temporarily relocate while the new kitchen is under 
construction. 

Consultation with staff regarding this relocation will begin the week of 11 November 2024. If you 
have any questions, please feel free to contact me at merina.hadziahmetovic@health.nsw.gov.au or 
0459 882 175. 

 

Sincerely, 

  
 
 
Merina Hadziahmetovic 
General Manager, Patient Services, SES, NS & Sydney 
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